

CHEATHAM NEWS

Principal: Kristi Pashley

Assistant Principal: Frincine Tait

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

November 2nd
PICTURE RETAKES

November 8th HALF DAY

November 10th
NO SCHOOL
VETERANS DAY



November 14th
KONA ICE

November 17th
PROGRESS REPORTS

November 21st **TURKEY TROT**

November 22nd-24th
NO SCHOOL
THANKSGIVING

November 29th
HALF DAY



Cheatham's District Spotlight

HIGHLIGHTING ACADEMIC GOAL TEAMS

At the beginning of last month, Cheatham was invited to showcase some of the amazing things happening on our campus that increase academic achievement. We were proud to highlight our Academic Goals Teams and Family Nights. After briefly explaining how we partner with families; teachers, students and parents had the opportunity to share with board members exactly how students were supported during our first Family Night. Teachers shared NWEA reports, students discussed their goals and action steps to ensure they meet those goals, and parents explained the schoolwide goal of increasing our reading fluency through daily, one minute reading passages.



Fall Family Fun Night

This is one of Cheatham's favorite events and it seems to get better each year. With the help of some of our specials teachers, this year we were able to offer a new spooky hallway. By the look of the long line, it was clearly a student favorite! We also provided face painting, crafts, games, music, and lots of candy for our trunks. Thank you to all the families who either donated candy or came with their trunks (and buses) decorated. We love providing a safe and fun place for families to enjoy together. A huge shout out to our student groups for all their hard work in creating and running the activities. They are definitely becoming the leaders we want to see in our community.



Free Eye Exams & Glasses

Last month, Instructional Coach, Ms. Reis, organized an opportunity for 24 Cheatham students to receive the glasses they need to be successful. Thanks to EyeCare4Kids™, these students had access to professional exams and glasses at no cost to their families. When kids have glasses, it has an immediate and positive impact on their vision and will help their performance in school, as well as increase their confidence. We know this resource is sometimes difficult to obtain. We appreciate our partners in education and the community to make this possible.

Building Community Partners

Each month, we express our appreciation for community partners that support our students' academic growth. This month, we want to say a special thank you to our very own families.

Our Academic Goal Teams depend on your participation at home. It takes time and energy to prioritize listening to your child read each night in order to increase their fluency. It also takes resources and commitment to donate candy and decorate your cars for our Fall Family Night.

Cheatham's success is best when we partner together. Thank you, families, for all you do to support your children. We are better together.

#bettertogether





Interested in becoming a community partner?
Please contact Brittney Downs at bdowns@laveeneld.org





CHEETAHS IN ACTION



